
What have we been learning? 

 

 3rdGrade Newsletter 
Upcoming Events: 

Sept. 13th Word Study 

Test 

 

Sept. 18th-Donuts with 

Dad (8:15-9:00) 

 

HELP! 

Wish List:  

 

Small prizes for our prize box 

Reading: Third graders will be learning about 
character traits.  This week each of the students 
will receive a  trait and will  perform a skit with a 
group portraying that trait.  Later in the week 
students will be looking at characters from well 
known books by examining their character traits.   

 

Math: Third graders have started geometry.  
Last week we started by learning parallel, inter-
secting, and perpendicular lines.  We also identi-
fied line segments, end points, and lines.  This 
week we will start by looking at different quadri-
laterals.  Ask  your child to identify some of the 
vocabulary we learned last week around your 
house or neighborhood. 

 

Writing: Third graders will be learning about 
how to use quotation marks in their writing.  We 
will use the rules to incorporate dialogue into our 
imaginative narratives.   

 

Science/Social Studies:  We will begin our so-
cial studies unit about government. This week we 
will start by learning about the rights and re-
sponsibilities of citizens.  We will also learn 
about the 3 branches of government and focus on  
local government.   

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

There are new word study words 

this week.  Please check the class 

website for a list of the words. 

 

 

 


